
KEY EVENTS NEXT WEEK

Tuesday, 19th November
Futures Fair (12:15-3:45pm)

Wednesday, 20th November
Follow on round of the Senior Maths 
Challenge

Friday, 22nd November
Sixth Form Fundraising Marketplace

REMEMBRANCE

I am always extremely proud how 
Cowley and our students respond to 
Remembrance Day. I know that many 
students were involved in the services last 
Sunday and it was wonderful to see the 
large number of students in their cadet 
uniforms on Monday for our services.

The whole college paused to remember 
and the atmosphere was very moving.

STUTTGART TRIP

Earlier this week, the Cowley Sixth Form 
choir performed at a special event 
at Stuttgart Town Hall to mark the 
retirement of Stuttgart council leader, 
Andrea Klett-Eininger.

The choir were invited as part of the town 
twinning with St Helens to showcase our 
town’s musical talent.

The choir sung three songs as well as 
joining up with some students from 
our Stuttgart twinned school, Porsche-
Gymnasiums, to perform a version of ‘Only 
You’ by Yazoo.

Please take a look at some of the videos 
that are on the college social media 
pages.

The students represented the college and 
the town of St Helens magnificently and 
I’m incredibly proud of them.

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK

Throughout the week, we have had 
a number of activities and education 
around Anti-Bullying Week and on 
Tuesday, I joined students and staff in 
wearing my brightly coloured odd socks 
which was the talking point in some of 
the meetings I had with some visitors to 
the college!

I am always proud how students care and 
support each other and how staff respond 
to bullying or conflict.  Saying this, we 
cannot be complacent with bullying and 
we’ll continue to educate our community 
and evolve with emerging requirements.

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD

Congratulations to this week’s recipients 
of the Principal’s Award. I very much 
enjoyed speaking to them over breakfast 
about their achievements.

I’m extremely proud of them, keep up the 
fantastic work!

Y11 PREPARING FOR SUCCESS EVENT

Last night, we provided parents with 
some vital information to ensure their 
child has a successful, supportive and 
happy exam season.  

As mentioned to parents, it is not going 
to be easy, but it ‘s important for the 
students to have great attendance to 
college, come to the extra revision classes 
and revise at home.  It is that simple!

There is nothing to worry about, but hard 
work is required.
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Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Mr Cormack


